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30 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

EYFS & KS1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

 

This year we will be holding two Christmas Performances for both EYFS and KS1 children in the hall on the Infant site on 

Wednesday 7 December at 10am and 2pm. 

 

You can book up to two tickets per family for one of the performances by completing the slip below. Please return it to 

your child’s class teacher. With limited space available, we will issue tickets on a first come first served basis.  

 

For any questions please contact your class teacher by Class Dojo or the academy office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs N Smyth 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------ 

EYFS & KS1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________   Class: ___________________________ 

 

 

 

I would like _______ ticket(s) to attend my child’s Christmas performance on: 

 

 

Wednesday 7 December 10am       Wednesday 7 December 2pm 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature_____________________________________  Date:____________________ 

 

 

 

 


